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About This Game

Ancient Guardian - action adventure in procedurally-generated locations. You play as father, who have to find his lost daughter,
avoiding meeting dangerous enemies, bypassi 5d3b920ae0
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OS: Windows 7 and above

Processor: Intel Core2 Duo 2.5Ghz or AMD Dual core 2.5GHz
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Game achieves what it sets out to accomplish, but what it wants to accomplish isnt that impressive. Running is sluggish, closing
a door kills the centaur, the game runs at 60fps but it feels like a jaggy 20 somehow. It's a nice game, but not worth its price tag.
Get it at a discount; you shouldn't pay more than 1 dollar for this.. Found a dead hanging man and got chased by a bull through a
maze, 11/10. It would make me so happy if you checked out my gameplay review of the game:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pqHCHtDL8rg. This game is an Early Access Indie that scared
theu2665u2665u2665u2665u2665u2665out of me, the music does not help when your turning into Usain Bolt and hear the
heavy breathing of the slick bastard chasing youru2665u2665u2665u2665u2665down.. Dungeon/horror/puzzle, find a way out -
game, with nice graphics and atmosphere. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ncEibK5x2Bg. Good game! thumbs up! I hope
you will continue. This game is really heavy on the specs and dont know why-just plain corridors and nothing to render. Second
time running goes black screen and freezes-also 3 and 4 and 5 time.Uninstall.. Meh. Game is aesthetically pleasing, even on the
lowest graphical setting. Very creepy game, which has kept me entertained for a couple hours, but doesn't offer much else. I'm
not one to usually complain about the difficulty of games but it just feels impossible to complete a level in this game. The gun
barely stops the minotuar, making it almost impossible to escape once you come into contact with it. "Ariadne's Thread", which
is supposed to lead you to the exit, only seems to lead me to the minotaur. It's just not that fun to play a game for a couple hours
and feel as if you've made absolutely no progress in the "storyline" (which is non existent other than a few comic book looking
cartoons at the beginning). I picked it up for a dollar, so at that price it isn't a bad deal.. Very fun game. A man gets dropped into
a labyrinth and has to find his way to the end while avoiding traps, a minotaur, and finding helpful items along the way. It even
includes some minor story and a very pleasing art style. I wouldn't say it's worth $7 but if you can get it on sale I would
recommend it.. going nowhere fast. Good game! thumbs up! I hope you will continue
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